
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 8/25-8/29 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: IXL 
Diagnostic Testing 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/lesson 3 and 4 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Measuring Up Lesson 
6 Guided Practice/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Guided Reading 
page on lesson 3 of 
chapter 1/economic 
factors activity and 
worksheet/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Test 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Measuring Up Lesson 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 19 lesson 1 
and 2/exit ticket 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
6 STAAR practice/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Measuring Up Lesson 
11 Guided Practice/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Government 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 1 test 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/video over the 
industrial age/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Measuring Up Lesson 
11 STAAR Practice/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lesson 3 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 


